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TO: Tiffany Harris 
FROM: Michelle M. McCullough, Historic Resources Staff
DATE: October 3, 2024

SUBJECT: Demolitions for October 14, 2024
Community Development/Housing/General Government Committee Meeting

Historic Resources staff has reviewed the one property that is scheduled to go before the 
Community Development/Housing/General Government Committee on October 14, 2024 
for demolition consideration.  Per the list provided by Community Development, the 
proposed demolitions are:

1. 311, 33, and 315 Lakeview Blvd East Ward
2. 217, 219, 221, and 223 East Drive -East Ward

The buildings are not a Local Historic Landmarks nor located within a locally designated 
historic district nor have been designated to the National Register of Historic Places.   
Therefore, there are no recommendations for these structures currently.
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From: Tiffany Harris <tiffanyt@cityofws.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 2:21 PM 
To: Michelle McCullough <michellem@cityofws.org> 
Subject: Demolitions 

Hi Michelle, 

We are taking some more apartments at Lakeside to committee. The last time we took some of the apartments from there 
they were not historic. The apartments we are taking are listed below: 

311, 313, 315 Lakeview Blvd 

 

217, 219, 221, 223 East Drive 

 

These are apart of the same apartment complex. 

Thanks!

 


